
AU softball doubleheader at Pitt-Bradford rescheduled
3/25/08

BRADFORD, PA -- The Alfred University softball team's doubleheader at Pitt-Bradford, scheduled for Tuesday,
March 25, but postponed due to the weather, has been rescheduled.The teams will now meet for a 3 p.m. doubleheader
on April 8 in Bradford.Alfred (4-4, 0-0 Empire 8) is in action next for a doubleheader at 3 p.m. April 2 at Elmira.


